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June 15, 1994 

Dear Harold: 

At this point in my life, if I could just find half the stuff I've lost, 
I'd be happy!Among them my Bar Assoc. magazine so I could sign up for the 
annual meeting next week. 

I enclose the Lincoln article, which I hope you will pass on to Jerry 
McKnight. Dave Wrone has encouraged me to write an article about Sen. 
Cooper, and this is one of the places I might be able to get it published. 

I was going to advise you to lighten up on Richard Gallen, but after 
reading your last letter, I agree with you. Case Open could have used 
some editing. I saw it in our local large bookstore, so I put it next 
to Case Closed. By the way when we were in Chicago, I had one of the 
bookstores look up Selections, which was not in stock in that store, and 
they said it was in the computer as The Complete Whitewash. Which I 
understand was one of the proposed titles. 

I have been meaning to tell you, the robin's egg blue sport shirt you 
wear in JFK: The Investigations, or whatever the last documentary was 
called, makes you look 10 years younger! 

I do have a pile of Jackie Kennedy articles and books to send you, when I 
have the time to cut out and read them. I enclose one page of the special 
magazine People did wholly on Jackie. Note the number of shots they 
claim JFK was hit with. Which might be correct, but in this case by accident. 

In my next letter, I am going to send you an article by Dershowitz on 
Jonathon Pollard, Penthouse  , and one on 011ie North, Playboy. Interesting 
articles and lets you know what style these mags like. It is too bad you have 
not had more success in publishing mag articles. 

I am frustrated by the failure of the local Courier Journal to publish my rev: 
ew of Selections, though promised. I'll call them this afternoon. 
Gives me an idea of the frustrations you have gone through over the 
years. 

I enclose a copy of the art which our friend hopes to exhibit in the 
Renwick of the Smithsonian perhaps as soon as this fall.Betsy has written 
a magazine article on this woman and her work.Betsy is actually the only 
professionally published member of our household. 

Say Hi to Lil and I'll write soon. 

Sincerely, 

Bill 


